
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

“Swachhta Hi Seva: Rally for a Plastic-Free 

Environment” 

 
The College of Horticulture, AAU, Anand, organized a rally on 1st  October 2024 as part 

of the 'Swachhta Hi Seva' campaign. Conducted under the guidance of Principal & Dean, Dr. 

N. I. Shah and coordinated by Dr. Prity Kumari, Program Officer of the NSS Cell, the rally 

aimed to promote a plastic-free environment. 

A total of 70 students participated in the rally, which commenced from the college and 

proceeded to the Veterinary Gate, covering a distance of 5 km. Along the way, students chanted 

various slogans supporting the Swachhta Abhiyan and encouraged a clean and green 

environment. Faculty member, Dr. Geeta R. Choudhury, Assistant Professor, accompanied the 

students and ensured smooth participation. Water bottles were provided to the volunteers 

throughout the rally. The rally encouraged students to embrace eco-friendly habits and promote 

cleanliness in their surroundings. 
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